THE CLOROX COMPANY

October 19, 2015

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Secretary-General:

I'am pleased to let you know that The Clorox Company supports the ten principles of the UN Global
Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. Through our corporate
responsibility strategy and 2020 goals, we intend to advance those principles.

We look forward to becoming an active member of the UN Global Compact and to engaging in projects
that are relevant for our business and support the broader development goals of the organization,
particularly the Sustainable Development Goals.

The company’s 2015 integrated report, Good G srowth, highlights our progress against our corporate
responsibility strategy, which embodies the principles of the UN Giobal Compact. Our mission is to make
everyday life better, every day, in large part through the more than one billion products we market
around the world. Consistent with UN Global Compact’s Principle 7 (the precautionary approach), Clorox
seeks to comply with or exceed all applicable laws, regulations and approval standards with respect to
our products as they relate to human and environmental safety. Through our Ingredients Inside
program, Clorox was the first major consumer packaged goods company to voluntarily disclose the
ingredients in our cleaning and disinfecting products in the U.S. and Canada.

We recognize that a requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual submission of
a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our efforts to support the ten principles, and we will
be able to address this in future reports, through our integrated annual reports, starting in 2016. We
were the first consumer packaged goods company to issue an integrated annual report, and we will use
the Global Reporting Initiative’s G4 Sustainability Guidelines as well as principles from the International
Integrated Reporting Council to inform our 2016 report.

Thank you and we look forward to being a part of the UN Global Compact.

spesre

Benno Dorer
Chief Executive Officer



